
SAMUEL GOLDWYN 
1041 NORTH FORMOSA AV E NUE 

L OS ANGELES 28 

October 27, 1947 

My dear Mr. Carter: 

Your kind invitation for Tuesday, 
November 4th, arrived just as Mr. and Mrs. 
Goldwyn were leaving for New York; where they will 
be for several weeks. They, therefore, asked me 
to express their disappointment at not being able 
to accept~ Also to let you know they appreciate 
your thinking of them. 

Mr. Amon Carter 
P.O. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Very truly yours, 

Secretary to Mrs. Goldwyn 


